
EXPANSION GRANT AVAILABLE

FOR CHILD CARE PROVIDERS

Grants open April 12th, 2023 and

will remain open until all funds


are disbursed.

Questions?

Contact Joshua Schuetz at
joshua.schuetz@cedausa.com
or call 507-295-5285

New construction.
Facility renovation.
Sprinkler systems.

The Child Care Expansion and
Capacity Grant can help fund

projects that add child care slots to
your business, including, but not

limited to:




